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Lhited States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief

References: (a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309)
(b) Letter from MYAPCo to USNRC, dated June 3, 1982, MN-82-108
(c) Letter from USNRC to MYAPCo, dated July 13, 1982

Subject: Pust Accident Sampling System - Post-Implementation Review

Dear Sir:

In Reference (c), Maine Yankee was notified that the NRC staff will be
conducting a post-implementation review of Maine Yankee's post accident
sampling system. Reference (c) reiterated the eleven criteria from
NUREG 0737, 1tem 11.B.3, and further requested a schedule for Maine Yankee's
response to those criteria.

In Reference (b), Maine Yankee indicated that the post accident sampling
system would be installed and operable by the end of the 1982 refueling
outage. Therefore, please be advised that we will provide a response to the
Reference (c) criteria by March 1, 1983. This time frame is reasonable, as it
allows Maine Yankee to complete installation and testing of the system to
assure all specifications are met, and to assemble all pertinent information
for the post-implementation review.

we trust that this information is satisfactory. Should you have any
questions, please feel free to contact us.

very truly yours,

MAINE YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY

TN iy
John H. Garrity, Senior BDirector

Nuclear Engineering and Licensing
MHG:pjp

cc: Mr. Ronald C. Haynes ADA“

Mr. Paul A. Swetland

8208050354

5 82080

FDOR ADOCK 05000950

sy o ' SN ORS N TR .



